
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Sisterhood of Highland Park Conservative Temple – Congregation Anshe Emeth 
 

Cordially invites YOU to attend our  
 

Opening Event  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please RSVP to Teri Manes by Sept. 26th   
tjmanes1@gmail.com or 732-586-7241 

201 South 3rd Avenue, Highland Park, NJ  08904       732.545.6482       www.hpct-cae.org 

 

Sangria,  
Salsa and 
Snacks in 

the Sukkah 
  
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, October 3rd     
7:00 p.m.  

 
 
 
 
We will also be celebrating and installing 

our new Sisterhood Officers  
at this meeting. 


